
Location Change for Training
Events
Due  to  circumstances  beyond  our  control  the  location  for
tomorrow’s Den Chief Training, Youth Protection Training and
Cub Scout Leader Training events has changed. The new venue
will be United Church of Christ – Abington,10 Bedford St.,
Abington, MA 02351. Please share this update with anybody you
know who may be planning to attend. We apologize for any
inconvenience.
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